
 
 
 
 
 

 
April 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 9 Options Process 2020/2021 
 
 
Due to the unforeseen circumstances we are dealing with at this time and the impact it has had 
on the normal school routines, we have decided to ask for Year 9 Options to be submitted 
digitally online.   
 
There is an information booklet available on the school website and using the following link.  
https://www.holyfamilyschool.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Final-Year-9-Options-
Information.pdf  Please read this carefully before making choices.  This booklet has information 
with regards to Ebacc subjects, exams and assessments and how to complete the options form. 
 
Subject information has been updated, it has been split into 4 sections of Core Subjects, Ebacc 
Subjects, GCSE and Vocational. Please read through all the subjects before you make your 
choices. 
   
There is also a digital copy of the options form on the school website.  Please download this 
and complete digitally and email back to options@holyfamilyschool.uk by Thursday, 7 May 
2020. 
 
Any queries please also email options@holyfamilyschool.uk and we will aim to reply with 48 
hours of receipt of email. 
 
We will be in touch with regards to subject allocations when we have received and processed all 
options forms. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
I Burrows 
Assistant Headteacher  

 
 

The Holy Family 
Catholic School 
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